
Halloween at Columbia! 

 
 

Dress up as a book character on 

October 31st.  

Please send the book that features the 

character to school with your child.  

  

 

Please remember: 

1) Your child needs to be able to use the 

restroom independently in the costume.  

2) Your child must wear tennis shoes as usual.  

3) No weapons, masks or gory costumes.  


